From: Larson
To: Clerk's Office
Subject: TUP 24-025

Date: Monday, September 16, 2024 11:33:49 AM

[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a>]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am very much against putting a warming unit at 1589 Maple Street. This area is very much a residential area and is not suitable for such a permit.

Hoping this will not go through!!

